
 

Over the course of this event, you will have the opportunity to learn more 
about the homelessness crisis in Oakland, hear how the City is addressing this 

issue and discuss the problem with experts. 

 

 

District One Town Hall 

Homelessness 
What Do We Know 

And 
What Are We Doing 

Monday, May 21st, 2018 

7:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

Peralta Elementary School, Multi-purpose room 

460 63rd St., Oakland 
With: 

Acting Manager of Community Housing Services within the Oakland Human Service Department Lara Tannenbaum, 

Executive Director of East Oakland Community Project Wendy Jackson, 

Assistant to the City Administrator Joe DeVries, 

Executive Director of EveryOne Home Elaine De Coligny 

Senior Staff from Operation Dignity 

Please contact Cooper Nordquist at cnordquist@oaklandca.gov or 510-238-3557 if you have any questions. 

mailto:cnordquist@oaklandca.gov

